Steven SeEe

From: Abigail Melillo <abmelillo527 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1:28 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Naturopathic medicine study commission support

Dear Study Commission members,

I, Abigail Melillo, am writing to ask for your support in passing this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care
from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me, | have been sick with autoimmune
diseases for years, and | have only found relief/help from naturopathic doctors. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Abigail Melillo

37 Magazine Street
Cranston, Rl 02920



